MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Planning Board


FROM:
Conservation Commission


DATE:
July 14, 2010


SUBJECT:
Portland Water District S. Cape Spurwink Station Upgrade

At the July 13, 2010 meeting, the Cape Elizabeth Conservation Commission approved, by a vote of 4-0, the following motion:

The Conservation Commission is not opposed to the Resource Protection Permit, but strongly recommends that the applicant minimize the amount of vegetation to be removed.
